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Inspectorate, since Stonehenge is a World Heritage Site it should be protected from the
planning proposal of a dual carriageway on the adjacent A303 road.

Whilst I do not live in the area I'm concerned that areas of natural beauty, our history,
countryside etc.etc. are being ruined by building new housing estates and roads.
Would you please consider all of the alternatives before any decision is made.

Regards,

Mike Weeks





